
 

 
CLPNNL Welcomes New Board Members 

 
 
ELECTION RESULTS ZONES I and III 
 
The following LPNs have been elected/re-elected to serve on the Board of Directors of the 
College of Licensed Practical Nurses of Newfoundland and Labrador (CLPNNL) for the term 
January 1, 2022 – December 31, 2024. 
 
Zone I 
Ngozi Audu, LPN from Zone I, has been elected by acclamation for a first term to the CLPNNL 
Board. Ngozi’s current area of practice is with the Long Term Care Program for Eastern Health. 
 
Zone III 
Christopher Janes has been re-elected to a third term as the LPN Board member from Zone III. 
Chris currently practices as the Regional Privacy Compliance Analyst for Central Health. This is 
Chris’ third term with the CLPNNL Board. 
 
Congratulations to Ngozi and Chris. CLPNNL looks forward to working with them over the 
coming three years to advance the mission of the College. CLPNNL would also like to thank 
outgoing Board member Keresse Mitchell for her contribution to the Board over the past 3 
years. 
 
 
 
  


